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Dear Parents/carers, 

                       This week we say goodbye to our year 6 group. They presented their memories with a 

fashion show, powerpoint, guitar quartet and song written and played by themselves. We wish them all the 

very best of luck for the future and hope to see them again very soon. We are really proud of all that they 

have achieved during their time here.  

We also bid farewell to Mr Badham Doyle (Mark) The children have loved working with him during the year, 

we wish him the very best of luck as he ventures into a teaching career!  

School Council Open afternoon 

We are proud of our school council who organised the open afternoon last Friday themselves including 

planning and setting up the stalls. They raise £290 which is amazing! This will pay for Edrine to attend 

school for another year and there will also be enough to fund a Christmas present for him. Thank you for 

your contributions. See the message below from Amigos: 

Thank you for your continued commitment and support for this precious boy:  

you are changing his world. 

Blessings 

Michaela’ 

BIG CLEAN UP: last Sunday… 

I would like to say a HUGE thank you to the families that came along on Sunday to help with the clean up, 

they cut, cleared, swept, trimmed, mowed, weeded and planted all across the school. I hope you noticed the 

difference that this made. Steve and I are very grateful that you could put a few hours of your weekend 

towards this.  

Sports Day 

We finally completed our Sports events on the hottest day of the year! Very well done to Lundy family 

group who won overall with 1341 points! Thank you to the PTFA for the much needed ice poles and medals 

for all of the children.  
Taw Velo News 
Families Pullen and Batchelor travelled down to Woodbury Common near Exmouth on Sunday so that Amy and Josh could 
compete in the 5th, and final, round of the South West Cross Country Mountain Bike series. This is a series of competitive 
mountain bike races that has taken place throughout the South West over the last few months in which youths from cycling 
clubs all race against each other. They both did extremely well - their hard work, determination and skill (not to mention way 
too many early Sunday mornings!!)  was rewarded in the overall series results, with Josh coming 3rd in the overall series 
placings for the under 12 boys and Amy coming 1st for the under 12 girls.  
We're all really proud of them and feel it's an excellent way to finish of the academic year!  Andy and Jane Batchelor 
100% Attendance 

Very well done to the children who have attended school every day this year, 100% attendance awards go 

to: 

Sam, Mia, Josh, Evie, Sophie, Amber, Ben, Benjamin, Mae, Isla, Bessie, Tyla, Sophie H and Molly  

Dates: 
First day back: Monday 5th September 
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With very best wishes for a 

relaxing and fun holiday! 

Melanie Smallwood On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know.  
 

After school clubs 3.20-4.20pm 

No clubs on the first week back  
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